
Parent’s Evening 
Parent’s evening is on 
Monday 30th October.  

Please book your slot by 
messaging your child’s 
teacher on ClassDojo 

Thank you.  
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Alfie 

Water: Edie 
Air: Zachary 
Fire: Lucy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Duvet Day winners of 
the half-term 

Earth 
 

Autumn 1 

 
Have a lovely half-term break.  

We return on Monday 30th 
November at 8:50am as usual. 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT 
Year 6 Transfer to High School 

Applications for high school will close on the 

31st October. Please ensure you apply. 

Secondary School Admissions (tameside.gov.uk) 

‘High Spirits’ raffle 

Well done to our 

winner:   

Mrs Young.  

Enjoy! 

After school clubs 
will commence 
during the first 
week back. Please 
book and pay on 
ParentPay.  

 

Pumpkin competition winner 

Zachary – Water class - with his ‘The Wind in the Willows’ pumpkin.  

 

Well Done! 

Thank you for all the entries, we have very talented families in our school! 

 

Candlelight Stories 

Thank you for supporting our Candlelight event, we hope you had 

a great time. We raised over £400 to fund extras in our school, 

which do not come from the school budget.  

There are a few photos below. If you have any good photos, 

please send them to ClassDojo and I can put some on our website.  

Don’t forget… 

Map attached below in 

case you would like to do 

the spooky trail during 

the half term break. 

www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk @broadietweets  

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions/ssa
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


